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Yes, we understand that since some of our students may be taking asynchronous courses that we will, in fact, need to request the waiver for
aPendance.  

Terri McCann

On Wed, May 26, 2021 at 12:22 PM Traci Holland (ADE) <Traci.Holland@ade.arkansas.gov> wrote:

Good aVernoon, Ms. McCann!

 

Thank you for speaking with me regarding West Memphis’s Digital Learning Waiver request.  To prepare for
the State Board of Educa[on mee[ng on Thursday, please reply all to this email verifying your aPendance
waiver request.

 

APendance: West Memphis School District does need the waiver as students will be learning
asynchronously and teachers will not take aPendance daily for all courses.

 

Please reply all to this email verifying this waiver informa[on is accurate.

 

Thank you!

 

Traci Holland

District Support Specialist

Arkansas Department of Educa[on

Division of Elementary and Secondary Educa[on

Public School Accountability, Federal Programs

One Capitol Mall, Rm. 4C 300

LiPle Rock, AR 72201

501-682-4390
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-- 
Terri McCann, Assistant Superintendent of Elementary Education
West Memphis School District
Office:  870-735-1915

 If kids come to us from strong, healthy, func[oning families, it makes our job easier. If they do not come to us from
strong, healthy, func[oning families, it makes our job more important.

- Barbara Colorose


